
FISH HOEK VALLEY  

RATEPAYERS & RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
 

(Incorporating Fish Hoek, Clovelly and Sun Valley)  

 
P.O. Box 22125, Fish Hoek 7974 – Tel: 021 782 1950   

E-mail: bdyoungblood@gmail.com  
 

TO: MARK DOUBELL, CITY PROJECT MANAGER 

Mark.Doubell@capetown.gov.za 

 

CC:  SUB-COUNCIL 19, WARD 69, ALDERMAN PURCHASE 

WARD 64, COUNCILLOR KUHL 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CANTILEVER LIGHTS ALONG KOMMETJIE ROAD, 

SUN VALLEY 

 
 

1. DISCUSSION 

 
The lack of street lighting along Kommetjie Road from Four Ways (SVA 240 LHS) to Corsair 

Way has been reported to the City. This lack of lighting has raised safety and security concerns 

among the affected residents. Neighbourhood Watch patrols have discovered persons 

unknown to be found hiding on the residents’ properties.  

 

We have been informed that Ian McDonald, ian@hho.co.za Principle Engineer, hho consulting 

engineers has submitted a request on or about 27 September 2017 to the current road 

construction’s lighting contractor, Willem Louw, willem@itsglobal.co.za, ITS Global for the 

provision of cantilever lighting in this section. The roadworks and new fill have created low 

areas between the new road level and houses that are not easily visible from the roadway. 

Hence at night time, there is a sense of insecurity and thus, the request for this additional 

lighting.   

 

We feel that now would be an appropriate time to ensure cantilever lighting has indeed been 

ordered awaiting installation and commissioning. Cantilever lighting has a street light on one 

side and pedestrian lighting on the other side.  

 

We would appreciate if attention can be focused on a temporary lighting solution as there is no 

lighting now whatsoever behind Sun Valley and in front of the Evergreen development for some 

time now. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Mark.Doubell@capetown.gov.za
mailto:ian@hho.co.za
mailto:willem@itsglobal.co.za


2. RECOMMENDATION 
 

Therefore, for the reasons set out in this report, it is recommended that: 
 

 Temporary lighting be restored along Kommetjie Road from Four Ways to 
Corsair Way, Sun Valley; and 
 

 Cantilever permanent lighting be commissioned along this route. 
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